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We have had another fantastic half term,
full of opportunities to learn, have fun
and live the Gospel values that make our
school so special. Well done to all the
children!

Year 1

After School Club
The before and after school club
continues to be a great part of
school life. The children play a
variety of games - indoors and out -
and have opportunities for arts and
crafts. They also get a snack! If you
would like more information, please
contact the school office staff.

Freddie Fit came to school
and Year 1 had so much fun
learning how to keep fit
and the importance of
exercise for our mind and
body. All the children
showed good coordination
especially when playing the
games. We had the best
time!



Year 2
This half term Year 2 have
been learning how to use a
word processor in our
Computing topic. We have
learnt what the different
buttons on the keyboard
does and we have even
learnt how to change the
font size, colour and
style! 

Year 3
Year 3 had a flurry of fun in
the snow! The children
worked really well together
to make some brrrrrr-illiant
creations, exploring
different techniques to
gather and clear snow. It
was snow much fun!

EYFS
Nursery and Reception have been learning about the

celebration of Chinese New Year. We have been moving
like dragons, learning about our world, locating China

on the map, as well as discussing the cultural
differences. We have also tried Chinese food such as;
rice, spring rolls and noodles…..they were delicious!



Year 5

Year 4
Year 4 are very lucky to be
receiving extra music
tuition throughout Spring
term. Mrs Palmer, from the
Tameside Music Service,
teaches them every
Monday and it is something
the children really look
forward to. She is blown
away by their music ability
and can't wait to expand
this with the Violin, which
they get to take home!!

In Year 5, we have made a
great start on our new topic

'Rivers.' We started by
sequencing images of the
River Axe from source to

mouth and then matched up
some four-figure grid

references to our images. This
was a challenging task but we
worked hard as a group to do
our best. Well done Year 5 for
showing great perseverance
and enthusiasm during these

collaborative lessons!

Year 6
Year 6  have been using our new science resources that
we have recently received as part of our work with the 
Ogden Trust. The electricity equipment has allowed us 

to learn all about circuits and how to draw circuit
diagrams correctly. We also loved our Electrocity

Workshop when we built Lego structures and connected
them to circuits!
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